
City of San Antonio

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #: 20-2523

Type: Staff Briefing - Without
Ordinance

In control: City Council B Session

On agenda: 3/18/2020

Title: Briefing on the solicitation process for a new organic materials processing contract.  [David W.
McCary, Assistant City Manager; David Newman, Director, Solid Waste Management]

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments:

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

DEPARTMENT: Solid Waste Management Department

DEPARTMENT HEAD: David Newman

COUNCIL DISTRICTS IMPACTED: City Wide

SUBJECT:

Post-Solicitation Briefing on the Organic Materials Processing Contract Solicitation

SUMMARY:

Staff will provide a briefing on the solicitation process for the organic materials processing contract. This is a
follow-up presentation, post solicitation, for this high profile contract.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

On December 4, 2019, the Solid Waste Management Department (SWMD) presented a pre-solicitation briefing
on the solicitation for an organic materials processing contract. The current organic material processing contract
is with New Earth and will expire on December 31, 2020. A Request for Proposal (RFP) was issued on
December 13, 2019. Responses were due on February 28, 2020. There were two respondents to the RFP.
Those responses were evaluated and a recommendation will be made based on the criteria established in the pre
-solicitation briefing.

ISSUE:

Staff will provide a briefing on the solicitation process for the organics processing contract.

ALTERNATIVES:
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This item is for briefing purposes only.

FISCAL IMPACT:

This item is for briefing purposes only.

RECOMMENDATION:

This item is for briefing purposes only.
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